
 

 

 

 

THE PENTAGON CHAPTER, FEDERAL BAR ASSOCIATION,        

AND THE UNITED STATES COURT OF APPEALS  

FOR THE ARMED FORCES  

INVITE YOU TO A RECEPTION  

TO CELEBRATE THE COURT’S 2018-2019 TERM 

 

Please join the U.S. Court of Appeals for the Armed Forces and the 
Pentagon Chapter on Wednesday, May 22, 2019, beginning at 12:00 Noon 
for a reception to mark the end of the oral argument sessions for this term.  
Reception will be at the Court, 450 E Street, NW, Washington DC 20442.  
(Nearest Metro stop is Judiciary Square.)   There will be pizza and drinks 
served at no cost to attendees. 

There is no charge for this event, but we need an accurate count to ensure 
we have right amount of pizza and drinks.  Please RSVP by Monday, May 
20, 2019, to John Harms, johnkharms@gmail.com or  978-235-3633.     

 


